
 CITY OF PORT LAVACA 

 
MEETING:   October 24, 2022 
 
DATE:  10/19/2022 
 
TO:   HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  DERRICK SMITH, DEVELOPMENT SERVICES DIRECTOR 
 
SUBJECT: Update Appendix A- FEES, RATES AND CHARGES to reflect previously 

adopted revisions.  
 
 
The purpose of this revision is to comply with contract signed into place June of 2021.   
 
Background 
A contract was signed between the City of Port Lavaca and Bureau Veritas June of 2021 to include 
inspections and fees.  At that time, the new fees were added to the ordinance however, the old fees 
were never removed from permit applications or the fee appendix.  This revision is being requested 
to have the permit application and fee appendix reflect accurate fees. 

 
 
REMOVE: 

  
 



 

 
 
Planning Board Recommendation: Not taken to Planning Board 
 
Staff Recommendation: Approval of revised permit application and fees   
 
 


